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Dear Parents, 

 

The school building works are progressing well, we hope to be moving into the new spaces next term. We 

are expecting Stage 2 of the project to begin during the next school holiday break. It will then become a 

little more difficult to navigate the school site as we begin the process of the partial demolition of the cur-

rent Year 6 classrooms and some remodelling of the playground. One of the consequences for us is the 

school canteen will not be operational during term 4. This has given us a good opportunity to rethink the 

canteen operations into the future. The current canteen operators have been informed and our contract with 

the current operators will cease at the end of this term.  

 

To help you with your childrenôs lunches during term 4 we will be tendering for an online canteen to begin 

next term, where parents will be able to order your childrenôs lunches online and will be delivered to 

school to replace the current canteen arrangement at least initially for term 4. I have been speaking with a 

number of my colleagues and have been investigating some successful options in some of our other 

schools. I hope to be able to share more information with you as we move closer to making a decision. 

 

As stage 2 of the building project begins there will be further changes to how we move around the school 

site in term 4ðthere will be demolition and remodelling of the playgrounds. However, our facilities will be 

better than ever supporting the learning needs of your children. We are really looking forward to the im-

provements to our school site and the investment in your children and our teaching staff. There are some 

great things happening with the learning at our school. I had the pleasure of observing Mr Knight behind a 

screen at the Angus Kavanagh Centre in Mt Druitt this morning supporting the mathematics teaching of 

other teachers in our diocese. 

 

On Thursday and Friday our Year 6 children are off to Canberra. I know that they will represent the school 

with great pride. I am looking forward to spending some time with them in a different setting. A big thank 

you to staff for accompanying the children and providing this experience for them. 

 

Congratulation to all our athletes who attended  the Blacktown Zone Athletics Carnival on Tuesday. Many 

of them are going onto represent the Blacktown Zone at the Diocesan Athletics Carnival next week. As 

usual your children were very well behaved and it was a pleasure to spend the day with them. 

 

Thank you for you continuing support as we work together in the best interests of the children. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Michael Tonnet 

Principal 
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Office News 
 
Second Hand Uniforms 

The second hand uniform shop is open each Wednesday 8:30am to 9:00am. 

 
Newsletter Update 

We are currently having technical difficulties with the emailing of the newsletter.  

The newsletter is also put on the School website for your information 

www.standrewspsmarayong@catholic.edu.au  

Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop is open every Monday 8.30-10.00am and Wednesday 8.30-10.00am. 
Parents who cannot come in these hours can make an online order by downloading the order form from 
the school website and emailing the order to elle@ozfashions.com.au. 
These orders need to be placed before Monday trading or Wednesday trading days to ensure they  
receive them on those days. 
Orders will be sent to the office and they will be given to your child. 
FOR ANY FURTHER ENQUIRIES PLEASE CONTACT ELLE: 0421216414 or 
EMAIL: elle@ozfashions.com.au 
 

School Fees Term 3 

Term three school fees have now been issued and are due by 21 AUGUST 2017. 

For your convenience we accept cash, cheque, Bpay, Direct Debit, AusPost and credit card pay-

ments over the phone. 

Please note that this is the last account for the year as we only charge over the first three terms. 

If you have not received your school fee statement please contact the office on (02) 96716622. 

Thank you 

 

 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

Request for proposal to supply meals for school children  

School - St Andrews Primary School, Marayong  

  

Proposals are invited for supply of school meals based on an online ordering model, commencing 

09/10/17, for a term of  9 months (3 school terms) with an option to renew by a further 12 months upon 

agreement by both parties.  The school is a Kindergarten to Year 6  co-educational school of 670 students 

and 60 staff. 

For a copy of the Tender Information Package, please email mtonnet@parra.catholic.edu.au. 

 A Tender visit can be made by appointment with the principal. Please contact the School to make an ap-

pointment. 

 

 

mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au
tel:0421216414
mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au
mailto:XXXX@parra.catholic.edu.au


BOOK PARADE 
 

Please come and join us for our Book Parade on 
Thursday 24

th
  

August. The theme being  

ñEscape to everywhereò. 

To add to the atmosphere of the day, the children 
are being encouraged to dress as their favourite 
book character. Children must wear a sign identi-
fying their character. The staff are busy planning 
their costumes and are looking forward to shar-
ing the excitement of the day with the children. 

 

 

 

 

SOME SUGGESTIONS: 

 

 

 

¶ A group of friends could come as a group of characters from 
 books like the óWizard of Ozô, óCharlottes Webô, Star Wars 
 etcé 

¶ óCool charactersô such as Harry Potter, Geronimo Stilton, Zac 
 Powers, Boyz Rule or Girlz Rock 

¶ Other characters such as Superman, Batman, Spiderman,   

 pirate, fisherman, painter, grandfather, grandmother, 
 sports player, national costume, dance, fairy, chef, plumber, 
 king, queen etcé   

 

 

 

Please do not go to a lot of trouble or expense. Costumes should be as simple and com-
fortable as possible. The children may remain in costume for the entire day or change in-
to mufti if necessary. Children who do not dress up must wear their school uniform 
on the day. Please remember that the childrenôs shoes must be safe and comfortable for 
wear on the playground. Hope you can come and join in the fun and see how creative the 
staff and children here at St Andrewôs can be. 

 

    

 

Place ð St Andrewõs 

School Hall  

 

Date ð Thursday 24 th     

August  

 

Time -  9.15 am  

    Parents & Friends  

         Welcome 
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PARENTS AND CARERS  

Dental Staff from Blacktown/ Mt Druitt Dental Hospital Clinics 

Will be visiting your school to provide  

Years Kindy, 2, 4, and 6  

with a short talk regarding oral health information and diet advice plus a  

 

Free Dental Check ï Tuesday 22
nd
 August 

 

The Dental staff will bring portable dental chairs and lights. The dental clinician will use sterilised equipment and wear a new 

pair of latex free gloves for each child. 

 

Consent forms will be sent home for each child and should be returned as soon as possible to the teacher with all questions com-

pleted.  Ticked Yes or No and signed by the parent/ guardian. 

 

Each student (with Medicare Number and the consent form ticked Yes and signed by a parent) will be eligible to have a den-

tal checkup. 

 

A letter (result sheet) will be sent home with each child on the assessment day. This will indicate how the parent should follow-

up the dental assessment. 

 

Parents will not need to contact the dental clinic, unless otherwise indicated on their result sheet  

 

The child's details will be entered onto the hospital computer data base and will remain confidential. 

 

Treatment appointments will be offered on a prioritised basis and sent directly to the child's address.  Students with urgent 

treatment needs will be offered treatment appointments first. 

 

Parents may choose to make an appointment with their Private Dentist if the result sheet indicates 

their child requires treatment. 

 

Children from grades 1, 3, 5 will not be assessed at school. 

Parents with children in Pre-school, Years 1 ,3 & 5 or children suffering dental pain or trauma, may call the  

Western Sydney Local Health District call centre on :                                         

98456766 

 

CǊŜŜ ϝ ŘŜƴǘŀƭ ŎŀǊŜ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ b{² ǇǳōƭƛŎ ŘŜƴǘŀƭ ŎƭƛƴƛŎǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǳƴŘŜǊ му ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ŀƎŜΦ 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

ˮ˳˷ ˨̅́̌̔̈ ̓̇̇̅̓̔̓̕ ́̌̌ ̃̈̉̌̄̒̅̎ ́̇̅̄ ː-ˑ˘ 

̖̈́̅ ́ ˤ̅̎̔́̌ ̃̈̅̃̋ ̐̕ ̖̙̅̅̒ ˑ ̔̏ ˒ ̙̅́̒̓ 

́̎̄ 

̓̈̏̌̄̕ ̖̈́̅ ̔̈̅̉̒ ̔̅̅̔̈ ̂̒̓̈̅̄̕ ̗̔̉̃̅ ́ ̙̄́ 

̗̉̔̈ ́ ̆̌̏̒̉̄̅̕ ̔̏̏̔̈̐́̓̔̅ˌ 
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